

## Oasis Academy Don Valley – Primary iPad Refresh - Important Information



## Dear Parents/Carers,

This letter is to inform you about the upcoming refresh of our **Primary iPads** at Oasis Academy Don Valley, starting the week of **March 18th, 2024, and continuing until the end of the term**. We are excited to offer this program, which will provide Primary pupils with:

- **Newer and faster technology:** Upgraded iPads offer better performance and support for the latest educational apps and resources that we use to enhance learning.
- Improved learning experience: Enhanced technology fosters engaging and interactive learning.

## What to expect:

- New iPads: Your child will be receiving a brand-new iPad as part of the refresh program.
- Charger and Case: Children will need to bring their current iPads to school but can leave their chargers at home. New charging cables and cases will be provided with the new iPads.
- **Smooth Transition:** We will be working to ensure a smooth and efficient swap process. Staff will be ensuring a proper data transfer and device setup.
- Academy iPad If your child does not take their current iPad home this will remain the same with the new one.

## What you can do:

- As usual, please ensure your child brings their current iPad to school starting the week of March 18th.
- **Refrain from pressing the "JAMF reset app"** that may appear on their current iPad. This app is for internal use only during the swap process. Do not press this at home.



• Stay informed: We will keep you updated on further details over the course of the roll out.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. M Murray Assistant Principal and Horizon's Lead for Primary Oasis Academy Don Valley Principal: Mr T Mahmood Leeds Road Sheffield

S9 3TY

Tel No: 0114 220 0400 Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org

Website: www.oasisacademydonvalley.org